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Ottawa, Ontario, 
25 July, 1951. 

Dr. K. Kay, 
Chief, Industrial Health Laboratory, 
Dept. of National Health & Welfare, 
Ottawa, Ontario. 

Dear Dr. Kay:- 

OFFICE Of THE DIRECTOR 

In view of your interest in the problem 

concerning the collection and disposal of arsenic 
from the roaster operations of the mines at Yellow- 

knife and in the meeting held in my office on 
1st of June, 1951, to discuss this general problem, 
I am sending you herewith, a copy of a letter by 
Mr. Raht to Mr. W.G. Dewitt, Manager of Mines, 
Consolidated Mining and Smelting Company of Canada 
Limited, Trail, B.C., calling attention to certain 
items in the minutes of the meeting which he considered 
to be inaccurate. 

Mr. Raht's letter contains valuable comments 
on the question of the contamination of Pud, Kam and 
Rat Lakes, and is, altogether, a most useful contri- 
bution to the study of the control of arsenic pollution 
in the Yellowknife area. 

Yours very truly, 

G.E.B. Sinclair, 
Encl. Director. 
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